
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: jmonk@thestate.comjmonk@thestate.com

Date: 4/26/2016 5:08:49 PM
Subject: Re: response

Thanks Chaney!


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Apr 26, 2016, at 5:00 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


John,
 
Please let me know when you get this.
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “This was a tragedy in 2014, and it remains one today. None 
of the facts from 2014 – which DSS released at the time - have changed, and that includes the fact that Senator 
Sheheen was running for governor against Governor Haley. So, yes, we absolutely stand by that statement.”
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